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• It was approved that the completion of the remaining recommendations in 
the DLAC TEACH Act Workgroup Report (Recommendations 1, 2, 4 & 5) 
be developed by a work group with an ending date of May 2015.  We are 
asking approval for this work group from the SGEC.  ASA Committee 
member, Dr. Tera Kirkman, agreed to serve on this work group as well as 
Mr. Jonathan Simms, a visitor at the October 28 meeting.  We also 
request that Mr. John McGee, Interim Coordinator of Educational 
Techno


